Myers, Jeanie

From: Ankita Shaw

Sent: 2021/10/21 4:11 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Cc: City Clerks Office

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Application A-2021-0224

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that ydu do
not trust or are not expecting.

Respected Secretary-Treasurer,
I'm writing to you in regards to the hearing involving 154 Richvale Drive South, Brampton.

[ would like to request that these permissions not be granted, especially considering their encroachment on my
family's property. The backyard deck they have built without any permits and without following the by-laws
permitted; have been of great hindrance to me and my family. We have no privacy and their raised patio
violates my privacy especially as it looks into the second floor of my house, where my bedroom is located.

Their inconsiderate actions have restricted the use of our backyard and the discomfort we feel being watched by
them.

[ truly hope that you will take into consideration my request and take the right decision. Thank you.

- Sincerely,
Ankita Shaw

49 Solway Avenue,



